
Monday 12-19-2016 
 
Felix, 
I made an onsite visit to Gibson Hill Subdivision this afternoon, I’ve attached a sketch of the existing 
utilities within the current 60’ Access & Public Utility Easement.  The 1st 6’-7’ north of the property line 
are not useable due to a steep sloping hill (approx.. 45% slope).  There are also 3 existing utilities, the 
power and secondary water ranging from 7’- 9’  and culinary water 12’-13’ north of property.   
 
Questar Gas contracted with Mr. Paul Gibson several months ago to serve his new home located West 
of Gibson Hill Subdivision.  At that time Questar proposed to run approx. 20’ North of the property line, 
well within the existing recorded 60’ PUE.  As signed by Mr. Richard B. Gibson and Carolyn D. Gibson on 
February 23, 2006 dedicating parts and portions of their tract of land as PUE’s, Questar under Utah Code 
54-3-27 will be running a gas line at a location approx. 20’ North of the property line.  This location was 
determined for its distance from other utilities, safety and ease in maintaining and operating this future 
gas line.  
It is for these facts that its being strongly recommended and requested to now and forever maintain a 
minimum 25’ PUE in this location. 
 
See attached sketch. 
 
Thank you for your deliberation. 
 
 

Scott Slater 
Operations Engineering 
Questar Gas Company 
 


